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The Indian cricket icon and the
subject of the upcoming

documentary, Kapil Dev, is nothing
short of an icon in Indian sports.
Kapil has been a part of Indian

cricket ever since 1983. He was the
first Indian player to take a wicket
in 20 consecutive Tests, a feat that
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was previously held by Australia’s
Ian Botham. He later led India to

victory in the 1998 The World Cup
and led India to win the ICC World

T20 a few years later. Later he
became the head coach of the

Indian team under the new
captainial regime. This monumental
work earned him the coveted post
of the coach of the Indian team for
the World Cup, and rightfully so.

15) After all these years of
continuous cricket championships,

Bollywood finally decided to make a
film on it in 2013. It takes a while
for the nation to warm up to the

idea of depicting India as a nation.
But the intense patriotic fervour
was met with a resounding thud
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when that country finally woke up
from its slumber, and decided to

compete with them. Sunil Gavaskar
narrates the story. The movie also
stars Akshay Kumar, Katrina Kaif,
Salman Khan, Virendra Saxena,

Pulkit Samrat, and Sai Pallavi. Salim
Khan turns out to be a more-than-

capable agent, working for his
friend Jugni Chawla (Deepika
Padukone), who illegally sells

foreign currency. Salim has to fend
off cops, artists, and his own

brother to get Jugni the money she
needs to make the rest of her heist.
He uses illegal means but succeeds
in the end. The movie, a remake of
the 2002 Kannada film Yogarajyam,

also stars Shilpa Shirodkar,
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Rajendra Kumar, Kunal Khemu, and
Sushant Singh. 5ec8ef588b
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